
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

California State Water Board 

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the State Water Board 

Re: Pesticide Prohibition Amendment 

 

As property manager and part owner of the residence at 2015 Marconi Ave., South Lake 

Tahoe, California, I am writing this E-Mail to support the Amendment that limits the use 

of Aquatic Herbacides in Lake Tahoe and/or the Keys in Lake Tahoe.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Tom Irwin, Property Manager/Part Owner 

2015 Marconi Ave., South Lake Tahoe 

Public Comment
Pesticide Prohibition BPA

Deadline: 3/1/12 by 12:00 PM

2-2-2012


